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GLOBE & MAIL. The FULL TEXT of all material other than 
advertising-appearing in the Toronto Globe end Mail since 
January 1976 has been input to a machine-readable data 
base. A ri. information retrieval service will be offered to 
the public on this data base early in 1977.: 

Government Reports Announcements see NTIS 

GRA see NTIS 

HISTORICAL ABSTRACTS (DIALOG). This data base, produced 
by ABC-Clio, Inc., includes articles from 2,200 serials 
and was initiated in 1960. It covers the world's cultural, 
diplomatic, economic, intellectual, political, and social 
history for the period 1775-1945. Since- 1971, its 
chronological scope has been expanded to cover the period 
1450 to the present. From 1960 to 1972, only the index 
entries (nearly 400,000) were included in•  HISTORICAL•
ABSTRACTS. Since 1973, the data base has included 
abstracts, now being added at an annual rate of 7,500. 

HOQ (HanSard Oral Questions) (QL). The HOQ data file 
contains the whole "oral question  period" of the House of 
Commons debates. 	It includes both the questions and 
responses to those questions between members of -
parliament and ministers of. the parliamentary .  party in 
power. At the present time there are more than. 13,000 

•questions and responàes in the data file. 

HWQ (Hansard Written Questions) (QL). This is a data base 
containing more than 6,000 written questions and responses 
from January 1973 to April 1976. 

IFI/PLENUM see CLAIMS 

INFORM - see AM/INFORM 


